
    
 
11th July 2025   
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

In our penultimate full week of the term, the pace certainly hasn’t slowed down – in true 
Chacewater style! 

We kicked off the week in spectacular fashion on Monday evening as our brilliant Bur Oaks class 
performed at the Hall for Cornwall. The children had the full backstage experience, complete with 
their own dressing room, before confidently taking to the stage to perform ‘We Will Go’ to a sell-out 
audience. After the interval, they got to enjoy the rest of the show from the balcony – a real treat! A 
huge thank you to Mr Wilson for bravely accompanying them on guitar, to Mrs Hoadley for her 
creative vision and energy, and to Miss Hoare for her support throughout the event. What a memory 
to treasure! 

 

On Wednesday, Buds and Acorns went on a wild adventure to Newquay Zoo! The excitement was 
sky-high as they spotted everything from Red Pandas to poisonous dart frogs. The children 
represented Chacewater beautifully, and it was a truly memorable day for all. A big thank you to all 
the adults who helped make the trip such a success. 
 
We were incredibly proud to receive our Year 6 SATs results this week. Every single child gave their 
best, and we’re so pleased with the outcomes. But as we always say – SATs only measure a small 
part of who your child is. They don’t show their creativity, kindness, determination or humour – all 
the things that make them truly brilliant. 
 
Year 5 and 6 are now in full swing preparing for Oliver with a Twist. The energy and enthusiasm in 
rehearsals have been fantastic – we can’t wait to see the final performance next week! 
 
Don’t forget to support our wonderful PTA by grabbing a raffle ticket after school today. Lots of 
great prizes to be won and all funds go towards supporting more opportunities for our children. 
 
Have a lovely weekend everyone – we’ll see you for the final full week of term! 

 

 

Mr Hick   



Year 4 Sports Festival 

On Monday (14th July), we will be taking Bur Oaks to a sports festival at Truro College. This 

will take place during the afternoon and will focus on participation and fun! The children will 

need to wear their PE kit, a packed lunch, hat, sun cream and lots to drink. If parent/carers 

haven’t yet filled in the permission form, please can you complete it HERE. 

 

Seedlings 

Seedlings will be heading off to the Maritime Museum on Friday next week. 

 

‘Oliver with a Twist’ – Thursday 17th July 

We can’t wait for this next week. Thank you to everyone who has bought tickets for the 

performances at 1.30pm and 6pm. We will make any spare tickets available ASAP. 

 

 

Things coming up over the rest of this term 

• Monday 14th July – Bur Oaks – sports festival at Truro College (afternoon) 

• Thursday 17th July – Summer Show (Y5&Y6) – 1.30pm and 6pm 

• Friday 18th July – Seedlings trip to Maritime Museum 

• Monday 21st July – Y6 Leavers Assembly – 2pm 

• Monday 21st July – DISCO 

• Tuesday 22nd July – End of Term 1pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

https://forms.gle/vcBXikwJCf6umQ1N6


 
 
 

Dates For Your Diary  

17.7.25 Y5 & Y6 Summer Show (afternoon and evening) 

21.7.25 Y6 Leavers Assembly 

21.7.25 DISCO! 

22.7.25 Last Day of term – 1pm finish (no Chatterbox) 

1.9.25 First day back at school for children. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

ACORNS Ava & Macey 

SEEDLINGS Harleen & Jack 

BUDS Connie & Summer 

YOUNG OAKS Evie & Jessie 

BUR OAKS Sophia & Elliot 

RED OAKS Jasmine, Tyler & Daisy 

MIGHTY OAKS Skye & Leo 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

GOLDEN AWARD WINNERS 



 

 

 

Term Dates 2025/26 

  





  



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


